
Elizabeth Umland 

From: Frederick, David C. [DFREDERICK@KHHTE.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2006 8:37 AM

To: Ralph Lancaster; Barbara Conklin; Seitz, Collins; Mark Porada; Rachel Horowitz

Subject: RE: Delaware's questions
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Dear Special Master Lancaster, 
    We have passed along this information to our clients and they have no further questions at this time.  Thank 
you for your consideration and prompt attention to this matter. 
Respectfully, 
David Frederick 
 

From: Ralph Lancaster [mailto:rlancaster@PierceAtwood.com] 
Sent: Mon 12/11/2006 11:57 AM 
To: Barbara Conklin; Seitz, Collins; Frederick, David C.; Mark Porada; Rachel Horowitz 
Subject: Delaware's questions 
 
Dear Mr. Frederick,  

The answers to your three questions are;  

1. Pierce Atwood first commenced representation of Downeast on or about 9/21/04. 

2. To Pierce Atwood's knowledge, BP is not a participant ("partner") in the proposed 
project.  

3. King & Spalding is Downeast's FERC counsel. Pierce Atwood has not been 
asked to participate in the FERC proceeding; our role is to advise Downeast on 
State of Maine issues. 

Please let me know promptly whether Delaware has any further questions or wants 
further inquiry to be made of the client. 

Ralph Lancaster  

 
 
Ralph I. Lancaster, Jr.  
Pierce Atwood LLP  
One Monument Square  
Portland, ME  04101  
207.791.1100  
207.791.1260 (direct)  
207.791.1350 (fax)  
mailto:rlancaster@pierceatwood.com  



http://www.pierceatwood.com/bios/lancaster.html  

This email was sent from the law firm Pierce Atwood LLP.  It may contain 
information that is privileged and confidential.  If you suspect that you were not 
intended to receive it, please delete it and notify us as soon as possible.  Thank 
you. 
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